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VOTE OF THANKS 
 

Prof. Dr. Iftikhar Ahmad Khan (Izaz-e-Fazeelat) 
Dean, Faculty of Agriculture, University of Agriculture, Faisalabad 

 
 
Honourable chief guests, Mr. Sikander Hayat Khan Bosan, Federal Minister for Food, 

Agriculture and Livestock Respectable Dr. Bashir Ahmed (Ezaz-e-Fazeelat) Vice chancellor, 
University of Agriculture, Faisalabad, Prof. Dr. Muhammad Aslam Pervez, Director, Institute of 
Horticultural Sciences, Deans, Directors, Professors, Distinguished participants, International and 
National delegates, Ladies and gentlemen 
I am thankful to Almighty Allah, who provided us this opportunity to get together and share some 
scientific and technological issues in this International Symposium on “Prospects of Horticulture 
Industry in Pakistan” on behalf of the Institute of Horticultural Sciences, University of 
Agriculture, Faisalabad. 

First of all, I am highly thankful to the chief guest Mr. Sikander Hayat Khan Bosan, 
Federal Minister for Food, Agriculture and Livestock who spared some time from his very busy 
schedule to grace this occasion. 

I wish to express my heartfelt gratitude to the worthy Vice Chancellor University of 
Agriculture, Faisalabad, Prof. Dr. Bashir Ahmad (Ezaz-e-Fazeelat), for his tireless and timely 
guidance to hold this International Symposium and providing the infrastructure for this purpose. I 
gratefully acknowledge the physical, moral and financial support of  
 
� Higher Education Commission, Islamabad,  
� 4b Fertilizers, Lahore 
� Pak Arab fertilizer (private) limited 
� Alrahim Controlled Atmosphere Storage (Pvt. Ltd.) 
� Pakistan Horticulture Development and Export Board 
� Pakistan Science Foundation, Islamabad 
� Engro Chemicals Limited Pakistan 
� Lahore Compost (Pvt. Ltd.) 
� Small and Medium Enterprise Development Authority, Lahore 
 

I also feel pleasure to extend my thanks to the worthy International and National Delegates, 
learned scientists, and participants from the public and private sector who spared their valuable 
time to make this event glorious. 

My vote of thanks will be incomplete if I do not appreciate the efforts made by Director, 
Institute of Horticultural Sciences and his staff who worked day and night in organizing this 
International Symposium on a very vital issue 

Once again I thank all the guests, participants, and especially the speakers who have traveled 
all the way from across the county and abroad to Faisalabad to participate in this International 
Symposium. I wish all the honorable guests from outstation have nice and comfortable stay. 
Thank you all. 
 

 

Pakistan Zindabad. 




